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On June 18, 2014 at approximately 10:37 AM, a Communication Officer at the Wareham Police Department received a call concerning two people fighting at 17 Camardo Drive and an unsupervised 3 year old girl left outside.  17 Camardo Drive is an address known to the Police Department.  

The Communication Officer sent two Officers to the scene to investigate the report.   

A 58 year old female was transported from the scene by Wareham EMS to Tobey Hospital, and released shortly after her arrival from the hospital.

This matter is under investigation.

